
 

SOUTH CHANNEL RATEPAYERS & RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION INC 

PO Box 49, Middleton 7163 

Minutes of the monthly meeting held at Middleton Community Hall 

 10th January 2018 @2pm 

 

 

Present :Gloria Lonergan (Chair) Lyn Aylett, John Reid, Margaret Heddle, Ron Heddle, Regina Neumann,  David Grace, Jenny 

Grace, Penny Kerr                 

 

Apologies: John Reeves, Teresa Reeves 

 

Visitors: Margaret Stubbs,Trevor,Trina Blazely 

 

Minutes from the previous meeting:  

It was moved that the minutes of the November Meeting be accepted as a true and correct record. MOVED: Lyn Aylett 

SECONDED: Regina Neumann CARRIED.  

 

TREASURER’S REPORT:  
 The Treasurer, Margaret Heddle, presented the Financial Statement for December 

 MOVED Margaret Heddle that the financial statement from December received as a true and correct record 

SECONDED: Penny Kerr CARRIED. 

Term Deposit: Agreed that $5.000.00 that be withdrawn from the account. MOVED: Margaret Heddle SECONDED: Regina 

Neumann 

 

Middleton Country Fair: 
 Background report presented. 
 Volunteers Barbecue to be held Sun Jan 21st. Co- ordinators to discuss duties with volunteers. 
 Victoria Smith to be thanked for making bags for collectors. 
 Garden Club to arrange a craft and local producers display in the hall. 
 Break down of money in collectors’ bags discussed. 
 David Grace thanked for approaching local businesses for donations for the Lucky Gate Prizes. 
  
  

Practice Cricket Pitch:  

 Development to be held over to after the Fair.  

  . 

80th Anniversary D’Entrecasteaux Memorial:  

 Plaque is being made. Cost will be about $700.00. Could be a smaller one as well that would be suitable  

 for display in the hall. 

 Invitations have been sent out. 

 Hall booked for afternoon tea. 

 French flag and print of Bruni for the hall to be provided by Justin Winning. 

 Members agreed that funds from the Honesty Box at Gordon Camping Ground should be used to pay  

 for the afternoon tea. Alison Hookey and Zena Roberts to be asked to provide quote for the afternoon tea.                  

          . 

GENERAL: 
 CAPS:  
  Gloria attended an inaugural meeting of the group at West Winds aimed at suicide prevention. A questionnaire 
  on the needs of the community  will be circulated by West Winds at the Middleton Country Fair. 
   
 Community Resilience Working Group: 
  John Reid reported on the recent meeting .Peter Le Fevre Facilitator of Torrens Program 
  spoke on this program which has been adopted as a template for future work. Peter to attend 
  meetings from time to time to give guidance. 
Meeting concluded at 4pm. 
Next Meeting Wed 14th February. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


